
 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
Notice is hereby given that the Board of Supervisors of the Township of Derry, Dauphin County, 
Pennsylvania, will conduct a public hearing on Tuesday, October 8, 2019 at 6:00 p.m. in the main 
meeting room of Administration building at the Derry Township Municipal Complex, 600 Clearwater 
Road, Hershey. The purpose of the hearing is to receive public comment regarding Conditional 
Use Application No. 2019-05, as filed by Brian and Laura Holton regarding the property at 1625 E. 
Chocolate Ave., Hershey (Tax Map Parcel No. 24-007-029). The petitioners request that a 
Conditional Use authorization be granted under the provisions of Chapter 225 (Zoning), Section 
225-501.20 of the Code of the Township of Derry for the establishment of a ‘Specialty Home’ (i.e., 
short-term rental home).   
 
The Conditional Use application and supporting information may be viewed at the Derry Township 
Department of Community Development, 600 Clearwater Road, Hershey, between the hours of 
8:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m., Monday through Friday. 
 
All interested parties are invited to attend. 
 
Charles W. Emerick, Jr., Director of Community Development 

 
 
 
 
 


